
GC(42)/DEC/10 ARTICLE VI OF THE STATUTE

On 25 September 1998 during the 10th plenary meeting, the General Conference
endorsed the following statement made by the President:

"I take it that the General Conference takes note with appreciation of the report of the
Board of Governors contained in document GC(42)/19, that it refers all issues relating
to Article VI back to the Board of Governors for further consideration, and that it urges
the Board to redouble its efforts to achieve a solution to this long-standing issue
pursuant to the mandate previously conferred on it by the Conference in resolution
GC(41)/RES/20 and decision GC(41)/DEC/10 and report to the Conference at its 43rd

regular session on a finalized formula, taking into account the progress achieved so
far."
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